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 ICA POLICY STATEMENT ON 
       

The Multi-Disciplinary Practice 

 
The International Chiropractors Association recognizes that doctors of chiropractic may employ 

or be employed by other licensed professionals, but that the establishment of such relationships 

solely for the purpose of insurance or other payment raises serious ethical questions. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


